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Members:  Kari Donahue, Steven Lindsey, Kim Laun, Jennifer Stephens, Bonnie Dean and 

Sally Molsberger 

 

Requests: 

 

• A request was submitted via the USPS and took a few weeks to be delivered to the 

Committee Chair.  The request for $500 was approved on October 23, 2019 

• There have been two submitted and approved requests this fiscal year for a total of 

$1,000. 

 

Meetings: 

 

• Will be finalizing new language on the current policy and application.  Discussed with 

Executive Committee at October meeting. 

 

 


